[bookmark: _GoBack]Hearing aids are quite frequently lost in hospitals. Quite often they are wrapped in a tissue (by the patient, family or staff) and are thrown into the trash.
For bedside storage, a denture or similar container, is a safer option because it reduces damage if dropped. Label the container with your name and room number.
If moisture is a problem, bring a container with desiccant.
This bag may be used if you must remove your aids prior to surgery or X-rays, etc. It should be securely attached to an easily accessible place (e.g. chart, gown, etc.)

HLAA Video:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lXbfs9iQhug&feature=youtu.be



